
Ibera Marshes

Description

Yesterday at the Iguazú Tourism Board facilities, the president of the Chamber of Tourism of Ituzaingó (Corrientes

Province), Mrs. Alejandra Boloqui, conducted a briefing referred to the Ibera Master Plan to update local operators

regarding the improvements to be developed in the region of the marshes. As an inbound tour operator that sells

services in this interesting destination several members of Iemanja Travel staff were present. Thanks Ituzaingó!


